
Information Evening 

On Wednesday 4th March we held an information evening at the school to showcase the plans for the 

site and to answer any questions the general public may have.  We transformed the school hall to 

recreate the patios and paths to help people visualise the site.   

     

   

  



 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 



Some Year 6 children then volunteered their own time to show the public around the site and 

explained in detail the plans. They were praised for their enthusiasm and we received some very 

positive comments about the project.  

    

    

We would like to say a massive thank you to everyone who attended and especially the Year 6 

volunteers who gave up their time.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you would any further information about the project or have any questions then please contact 

school on 01695 423295 and ask to speak with Emma Stone or Chris Clare. 
 

                                          

Year 4, 2 and 6 were very 

imaginative. I’m looking forward to 

seeing the finished product. I just 

hope it stays vandal free.  

Diane Tyms 

I am very proud of the children 

and look forward to future years 

to see more art work.  

Jill McKenna 

I think it’s a wonderful idea and should enhance the environment 

of the station. I am very impressed with the enthusiasm shown by 

the pupils involved. The installation should be an asset to the 

community.  Dennis O’Brien 


